
MEMO 
 
Date:  March 22, 2022 
 
To:  Robb MacDonald, Engineering Department 
  T.J. Frans, Engineering Department 
  Alan Perry, Fire Marshal 
  Chris Bryant, Building Department 
  Dave Wright, Police Department 
  Dave Marston, Mapping Department 
  Angie Hopf, Mapping Department 
  Bailey Barnes, Mapping Department 
  Vallivue School District 
  Pioneer Irrigation District 

 Nampa Meridian Irrigation District 
 Compass Idaho 
 Caldwell Transportation 
 Brown Bus Company 
 Canyon Highway District #4 

  Idaho Transportation Department 
  Valley Regional Transit 

Idaho Power 
Intermountain Gas 
Bureau of Reclamation, Snake River Area Office 

  USPS Caldwell 
   
   
From:  Alex Jones, Planner Technician 
  Caldwell P & Z Department 
 
RE: Case Number CPM21-000002/ANN21-000014/ZON21-000005/SUB21-

000041/SUP21-000015: Arrowrock Farms 
 
Please review the attached application and information and provide us with your written 
input.  We request that you e-mail any comments as soon as possible but no later than 
Friday, April 15, 2022. 
 
E-mail:  P&Z@cityofcaldwell.org 
 
Case Number CPM21-000002/ANN21-000014/ ZON21-000005/ SUB21-000041/SUP21-
000015:  Trilogy Development is requesting a Comprehensive Plan Map Amendment for 
10.99 acres to modify the designation from HC (Highway Corridor) to (Medium Density 
Residential).  Concurrently a request for annexation of 37.92 acres including parcels 
R3270901100 (approximately 17.77 acres) and R32709011B0 (approximately 17.4 acres) 
with zoning designations of R2 (Medium Density Residential) for 10.99 acres and HC 
(Highway Corridor) for approximately 27 acres and a Preliminary Plat for Arrowrock 
Farms Subdivision, consisting of 39 single family lots, 58 townhome lots, 22-4plex lots 
(88 residential units) and three (3) commercial lots. Additionally requested is a Special Use 
Permit for the townhomes proposed for the HC (Highway Corridor) zone.  The property is 
designated as Highway Corridor in the 2040 Comprehensive Plan.  The subject property is 
located northwestern corner of Karcher Rd and S. Indiana Ave and south of Kingsview Est 
No 2. 
 



This case is scheduled to be presented before the Caldwell Hearing Examiner on 
Tuesday, April 26, 2022 at 7:00 pm. 
 
We will assume that you have no objections, concerns or comments if you do not reply to 
this request within the requested timeframe.  If you have any questions, you may contact 
me at 208-455-4604.   
 






















































































































































































